
Documentation requirements specifically related to PPP and

the Families First Coronavirus Response Act 

Accounting for benefits received 

Accounting for contract costs 

Challenges presented by PPP loan forgiveness 

Contract considerations - remedies for delays

PPP legislative updates

Please join the Wall, Einhorn & Chernitzer, PC Government

Contracting Services Team for an upcoming webinar to discuss

how benefits received under the CARES Act are impacting

contractors in the areas of financial reporting and contract

compliance. During this webinar we will also discuss recent

updates to the Paycheck Protection Program (PPP) and what

contractors should consider when preparing to apply for PPP

loan forgiveness.  Our discussion will cover the following areas: 

Join us for a 

Government Contracting training event: 

Accounting and The CARES Act

Thursday, July 23rd 10AM | 1 CPE Credit

Register Here

https://weccpa.webinarninja.com/live-webinars/401902/register?in_tok=e1eb3eb7-ab57-4c66-b592-5cd2c7ee2b5c

